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Dear Shellingford School Family, 
 
Over the last fortnight the children have enjoyed taking part in a number of different curriculum 
activities. Here are some photographs of our recent ChickenWired Sculpture and Dance Days 
Workshops and Forest Schools: 
 

              
 
We also would like to share with you some magnificent observational drawings which Class 1 did 
last week – we were very impressed! 

         
 
SCHOOL LUNCHES – TERM 6 - BOOKING DEADLINE – TUESDAY 25TH MAY 
School meal bookings for Summer Term 6, Tuesday 8th June until Thursday 22nd July, has now been 
activated via School Gateway (please see the email sent to all parents on 18th May).  Please access your 
account by midnight on Tuesday 25th May 2021 to make your meal choices and payment.  Please note 
that during this period OCC will continue to provide Packed Lunches only for the children.  Thank you. 
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Value for the next two weeks: Faith and Spirituality 

I am with you always. 

- Matthew 38:20 

  

 

When the world says, ‘Give up’, hope whispers ‘Try it one more time.’ 

- Unknown 
 

 

 



Children opting to bring their own packed lunches are encouraged to bring in a ‘healthy, balanced 
lunch’.  Please note that sweets, chocolate are not allowed, and crisps and biscuits are discouraged.    
 
We also have pupils in the school who have a potentially life-threatening allergy to nuts and peanuts. 
For this reason, please can I remind parents not to include food items in packed lunches which contain 
nuts and peanuts, e.g., cereal bars. Thank you. 
 

 
Y6 Leavers’ Photograph – Friday 11th June 
Photogenic Photographers will be in school on the above date to take the Y6 Leavers’ Photograph.  
 
Finally, just a reminder that the term finishes next Friday 28th May.  Term 6 begins again on Tuesday 
8th June. 
 
With very best wishes to you all, 
 
Judith R Terrell 
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FOSS Updates: 

 A fantastic £142.50 was raised following the Bag2School Collection earlier this week.  Thank 
you for supporting this fundraising event. 

 Next Friday 28th May FoSS will be holding a May Half-Term Stall on the village green at the 
end of the school day - so please bring some money! 

 Woodland Fairy and Elf Village - Saturday 29th May – Sunday 6th June. Please read the 
attached flyer for more information. 

Thank you once again for your supporting these events. 

 

 

 

 

Dental, Medical and Optician Appointments 
We have noticed a significant increase in the number of requests for pupils to be taken out of lessons to 
attend appointments.  We appreciate that securing appointments is currently difficult, however 
parents are kindly reminded that they should not be making dental, GP or optician appointments for 
their child/ren within the school day unless emergency attention is required.  We acknowledge that 
some hospital appointments and clinic times are such that absence from school is necessary in order to 
attend.  Parents are asked to let the School Office know in advance and in writing the date and time of 
the appointment and when the child will be collected from and/or returned to school. The school may 
request a copy of the appointment details to verify the appointment. Thank you 
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